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I oppose this. 1. If this passes there will be layoffs at my place of employment. 2. I am 

one year off a 2 pack a day habbit after 40 years and if I decide to smoke again I am 

glad that (for now)  I have the better option of using a vape that is not only less 

offensive to those around me but  has a pleasant taste. 3. I am an American adult in 

a free country and should have the right to make this decision for myself. 4. My life 

should not be micro managed by my government. Thank you for hearing me. 


